
From: Groves, Amber
To: andrew@rthicksconsult.com
Cc: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; taylorp@pride-energy.com; mattp@pride-energy.com; Randall Hicks; Billings, Bradford,

EMNRD
Subject: Re: Pride Energy NM 87 State #001 (1RP-4624) and 1RP-4625
Date: Thursday, January 4, 2018 6:59:16 PM

Mr. Parker,

Please be advised that neither location has a NMOCD and NMSLO approved delineation plan
at this time. Please revise both plans to include both agencies requests for approval before
commencing sampling. 

Thank you,

Amber Groves

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 2, 2018, at 4:27 PM, "andrew@rthicksconsult.com" <andrew@rthicksconsult.com>
wrote:

Ms. Yu:
 
This email serves as the 48 hour notice  for proposed sampling at the above two

locations.  We will be conducting sampling activities on Monday Jan. 8th 2018. 
 
Andrew Parker
R.T. Hicks Consultants
Durango Field Office
Cell: (970) 570-9535
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